


IE_AIE_014 - Statement 
 

Statement for AIE Response:  
  
We have completed a 2-week air quality study in Connolly Station in August and October. All 
parameters for gases were below the Occupational Exposure Limit Values. The consultant has 
recommended that we do further testing for Diesel Particulates as standard practice. We will 
undertake this study in the coming months. It should be noted however, that Carbon Dioxide levels 
were low, which is an indicator of good ventilation and so we would expect Diesel Particulates to be 
low as well.    
  
While the air quality has been shown to be within standards for workplace safety, Irish Rail is aware 
of the perception of poor air quality noted by passengers who pass along Platform 4 at certain peak 
commuting times. Irish Rail will be undertaking a feasibility study to determine what options are 
available to improve this in the new year.   
 






























































































